
2022-2023 Ticket Purchase Options

I am writing to communicate that Salem High School is transitioning to digital ticketing for
our athletic and extracurricular events this year.  We understand that we will need to be
flexible and support our fans as we transition to digital payments.  Therefore, we have
decided to have both credit card and cash payment options at the gate for our events.

Digital ticketing has been around for a number of years and expanded significantly across
the state and in our district and region last year.  Schools are transitioning to digital
ticketing because it saves significant time and money, as it requires less preparation time
before games and fewer workers at the gate.  We hope you will support this transition and
take advantage of the convenience of digital tickets through Ticket Spicket and/or
purchase a season pass online or in the main office.

As stated previously, we will continue to have a CASH OPTION at the games to help with
the transition. Please be advised, this will be a single line and could take longer to get your
ticket. Please plan accordingly and arrive early so you don’t miss any of the action. Cash
tickets will be $8 for Varsity Football games and $7 for all other athletic events.

Here are your ticket options for 2022-2023 School Year:
● Buy a season pass (cash or check at SHS or online).
● Purchase your tickets ahead of time through Ticket Spicket or

scan the QR code to access your ticket options.
● Purchase your tickets at the gate with credit card.
● Purchase your tickets at the gate with CASH.

Feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns about Salem High School Athletics.

Drew Barrett M.Ed., RAA
Athletic & Activities Director
Office: (540) 444-0901
Email: dbarrett@salem.k12.va.us


